CHP Faculty, Staff, and Student
Community Interaction and Innovation
during COVID-19

What are we doing well?  Are there faculty, staff, or students in your department or programs that have helped the community through their interaction and innovation during COVID-19?  Please let us know so we can acknowledge their initiative and share the good work that our college has done and continues to do for our community.  Please return this form to allenl@gvsu.edu, thank you!
   
Name: Click or tap here to enter text.
Faculty, Staff, or Student? Click or tap here to enter text.
Department/Program: Click or tap here to enter text.
	

	What is the innovative and/or interactive help provided to the community?

	Click or tap here to enter text.

	What specific group or community has this impacted?

	Click or tap here to enter text.

	What impact has this had on the group or community?

	Click or tap here to enter text.

	Is this a single event or an ongoing initiative?

	Click or tap here to enter text.

	What details of the initiative and actions taken can you share?

	Click or tap here to enter text.

	Is this initiative recognized?  If so, provide a link here of an article or website where it is highlighted.

	Click or tap here to enter text.

	Does CHP have permission to post this on our website?

	Click or tap here to enter text.
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